
From: Joshua Bureau [mailto:Joshua.bureau@va.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 4:09 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass 
 
Joshua Bureau 
17 birdrunner road 
New hampton, NH 03256 
 
December 19, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I am opposed to Northern Pass. 
 
I appriciate your consoderation of my stance on this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Joshua Bureau 
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